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The Secretary of State for Transport 
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London 
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Our ref: AN/2023/134941/07-L01 
Your ref: TR030008 
 
Date:  6 December 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Madam 
 
Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 
2010  
 
Application by Associated British Ports (“the Applicant”) seeking Development 
Consent for the Proposed Immingham Green Energy Terminal Project (“the 
Proposed Development”)       
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 November 2024 concerning the above project.   
 
I have reviewed the Applicant’s letter to you, dated 14 November 2024. I can confirm 
that the summary included in section 3 accurately reflects the negotiations and 
agreements reached since the close of the Development Consent Order Examination.   
 
We are continuing to liaise with the Applicant to finalise the details of the legal 
agreement to secure the future maintenance of the flood defence that would be 
oversailed by the proposed jetty.  We will advise you as soon as this matter is 
concluded and we can withdraw our objection to the application.  
 
Should you require any additional information, or wish to discuss these matters further, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at the number below. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Annette Hewitson 
Principal Planning Adviser, MSc, MRTPI 
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